
Personal Journal Entry 7  

This week our BAs wanted to skip our weekly meeting as it usually takes place before their class and 

they had their second test of the semester.  As PMs we meet twice, once Monday after class and Friday 

before class.  On Monday during class we realized that we needed to get all of our project into Microsoft 

Project and not in outside software like excel. We also decided to keep better track of actuals.  On Friday 

we worked on getting our project up to date in Microsoft Project.    


